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From the Principal’s desk… 

 

With the end of year approaching, it is a 

perfect time to remind parents of the 

importance of attendance at school. The 

learning does not stop because we are close to 

the end of term. On occasion, your child may 

need to be absent 

from school. 

Justified reasons for 

student absences 

may include: 

 being sick 

 having an unavoidable medical 

appointment 

 exceptional or urgent family 

circumstance (e.g. attending a funeral) 

Reasons such as going shopping for the day or 

staying home due to a birthday are not 

justifiable for being absent from school. 

Following an absence from school you must 

ensure that within 7 days you provide the 

school with a verbal or written explanation for 

the absence. You can even reply to the text 

message that is sent by the school.  
 

Year 9 are enjoying a week of work experience. 

Students are trying a variety of careers, such as 

a mechanic, council ranger, vet, aged care 

worker and auto electrician. I’m sure they will 

enjoy their time in the workforce. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 10 students and Mr Dodhy left on 

Tuesday for Lake Burrendong to attend the 

LAP Crossroads excursion. Students have 

been spending time connecting with students 

from across the four LAP schools (Lake 

Cargelligo, Ungarie, Tullibigeal and 

Condobolin). Mr Dodhy has been impressed 

with the positive way that Angus, Braden, Jai 

and Josh have been representing our school.  
 

I have great pleasure in announcing our new 

leadership team for 2019. Mr Jeremy Atkins 

will be our new Head Teacher Secondary 

Studies and our Assistant Principal will be 

Miss Grace Whittaker. Both Grace and Jeremy 

have extensive experience in working in 

central schools and I am sure they will be a 

great asset to our school. I look forward to 

working with them next year. 
 

On Monday evening I had the pleasure of 

attending the Year 6 Graduation at the 

Ungarie Bowling Club. Thank you to Fiona 

Bryant for organising such a wonderful night. 
 

Next Tuesday night, 11th December, we will 

hold our Presentation Night, starting at 6pm. 

We look forward to sharing the achievements 

of our students with our whole school 

community! 
 

Until next week,  
 

Terrie Payne 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
6th December, 2018 

Week 8, Term 4 
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                          Upcoming Events Term 4 
 
 
    

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8 

    Dec 7th  
Canteen: S West 
& T Wallace 

9 

Dec 10th  
SSA National Cricket 

Carnival Bunbury- 
Harry Roscarel 

10th – 20th 

 
Canteen: 
F Bryant 

Dec 11th  
Presentation 

Evening 
6pm-9pm 

Dec 12th  
 
SRC Fundraiser 

Cake stall & 
Zooper Doopers 

for sale @ 
recess 

Dec 13th  
Retirement 
Village 
performance 

Dec 14th  
Canteen: 
V Williams 

10 

Dec 17th  
 

Reward Day 
 

Canteen: 
K Rossiter &  
V Williams  

Dec 18th  
 
Primary mini 
concert, 2pm 
All welcome 

Dec 19th  
 
End of term for 

students 
 
 

 

 

                

    

Saturday 22nd December 

 Christmas Carols in the Park 

 Bing Wallder Park, Ungarie 

(See flyer attached) 

 

 
 

 

 

Allister Brigini 11th December 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

The primary recorder group and other 

music students will be performing at the 

RFBI West Wyalong Masonic Village on 

Thursday 13th Dec. Permission notes have 

been sent home and need to be returned 

to school by Monday 10th December. 
 

 

 

 

 

Students in Year 4 and Year 5 have been 

given an information note regarding a 

Sydney Recorder Excursion to be held at 

the Sydney Opera House 30th July- 1st 

August 2019. This is only an Expression of 

Interest note. 

 It would be appreciated if these notes 

could be returned by Wednesday 12th 

                    December. 

 

 

There will be a Primary Mini concert held 

on Tuesday 18th December @ 2pm. 

Everyone is welcome! 

 
  

Intensive swimming finishes this week. 

Students have all been very keen and 

certainly improved. 

Special thanks to the instructors-  

Mrs Payne, Brydie Daly, Laura Cattle, 

 Mrs Wilson and Mr Cattle. 
 

 

     

 

 

 
Menu for next Thursday,13th 

December 
 

Recess: Mixed berry smoothies $2                 
 

Lunch: Ham salad crunch lunch 

             Small $4 large $6 
 

Orders MUST BE IN by 

Tuesday, 11th December 

      Fresh herbs for sale   
Parsley, basil, garlic, thyme, oregano, sage, 

variety of mint.  50c a bunch. 

Contact the school for delivery. 

 

 

 

 

 

SRC Fundraiser 
Wed 12th Dec    

 

Cake stall & Zooper Doopers 
for sale @ recess 

 
Zooper Doopers 50c 

Cake varieties 50c - $1 
 

(Donations for the cake stall 
would be greatly appreciated) 

 
Thanks for your support 

 



‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 7  

 

 

 

 

 

  

PBL 

Right: Congratulations to our PBL ‘Fast and 

Free’ prize winners for Weeks 6 and 7.  Back: 

Kadee Gerard-Scali, Jack Crofts. Front: Clancy 

Hoskinson, Shay-Lee Crofts and Thompson 

Rossiter. 

 



Above: Thank you to everyone who donated items to be included in the gift boxes as 

part of the ‘Operation Christmas Child’ project.  These 12 boxes from UCS will be 

distributed to children in developing countries. 

Above:  Year 3/4 students received an extra treat 

after successfully having 3 students win the ‘Fast 

and Free’ prizes for the primary draw. 

Left: Harry Roscarel is attending the training camp for the PSSA NSW Cricket team in 

Sydney from Wednesday 4th until Friday 7th December.  Brett Lee presented the ‘Baggy 

Blues’ to the team. 

Above:  Over the past few weeks the refilled sandpit has proven 

to be very popular with the younger students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Caitlin Rossiter (centre) for winning the ‘Harvester Cover Competition’.  Lara Bryant (left) and 

Abby Wason (right) received Highly Commended awards and will feature on the back cover of the magazine. 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 



TERM 4 HOME READER AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1/2 Home Reader awards. 

Yr 3/4 Home Reader awards. 

Yr 5/6 Home Reader awards. 



TERM 4 ‘HABIT OF MIND’ AWARDS  

 

10 Habit of Mind Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 Habit of Mind Awards – Secondary Students 

20 Habit of Mind Awards – Primary Students 

30 Habit of Mind Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas 

Lunch @ 

Ungarie 

Memorial Hall 
1pm, 3 course meal for 

$25 

Bookings essential by 

21st December 

Ring Julie Keatley on  

0488 146422 or 

69759209 

 

THE 

HARVESTER 
The 2018 UCS magazine 

‘THE HARVESTER’ 

will be for sale at Presentation 

Night, 11th December, for $20. 

This magazine includes class 

photos, K-12 year pages, all 

Student News pages from the 

newsletter and some additional 

student news pages that have not 

previously been published eg: 

classwork, sporting events and 

excursions. 

 

UCS LOCAL 

PHONE BOOK 
 (2018 edition) 

Will also be on sale Presentation 

Night for $15 

2019 SECONDARY 
STATIONERY REQUIREMENTS 

 

7-10 English  1 x 128 page A4 book 
 

7-8 Maths      1 x 128 page A4 book (lined 
                         pages) 
 

9-10 Maths    2 x 128 page A4 books (grid 
                         pages) 
                         CASIO FX-82AU PLUS ii 

                    Calculator. (The school has these 
          calculators for sale for $20. 

 
 

7-10 Science  1 x 128 page A4 book 
 

7-10 HSIE      1 x 128 page A4 book 
                          
 
7-10 PDHPE  1 x 96 page A4 book 
 

7-8  LOTE       1 x 128 page A4 book 
                          1 x A4 Display folder                          
 

7-8 Technology  1 x A4 Display folder 
 

7-10 Music     1 x A4 display folder 
                         Lead pencil 
 

9-10 Food Tech  1 x 128 page A4 book 
 

9-10 Ag           1 x 128 page A4 book 
 

9-10 D&T       1 x A4 display folder 
                        

9-10 STEM    1 x A4 display folder 
                         1 x Scrap book 
                         1 x 128 page A4 book 
 

9-10 Music    1 x A4 display folder 
                         Lead pencil 
 

11-12                May select their own preferred  
                         stationery. Grid books are 
                         suggested for Maths. 
 
 
Additional Equipment 
2 x USB’s, Black, blue and red pens, lead 
pencils, glue sticks, scissors, ruler, eraser, pencil 
sharpener, geometry set, highlighters, coloured 
pencils and textas. 

 
 

 
 



     Ungarie Bowling Club 
Jackpot Draw Friday Night stands at 

 $4,750 (Must be there to win) 

Non-financial members are ineligible for the 

Jackpot Draw 

Bowls News! 
 Last week’s bowls results are as follows: 

A grade singles: John Barron def Mick Apps 

B grade singles: Lou Henley def Lloyd Pearson 

Handicap singles: Pat Turner def Peter 

Bryant, Noel Ward def Ted Hall, Phil James 

def Tony Bryant, Andy Carr def John 

Trusscott, Mick Apps def Ray McKenzie, Lloyd 

Pearson def John Barron 

West Wyalong Christmas Triples: Pat Turner, 

Graham Cattle & Mark Adams won both games, 

winning 3 big chooks 
 

Coming Events 
Sunday 9th Dec  

Ungarie Christmas Triples 

2x12 ends 1.30pm start 
 

Saturday 15th Dec  

Shearers v Cockies Bowls Day (sponsored by 

Chris & Jake Bussenschutt Shearing) $800 

prize money 

Names in by 5pm, bowls start 6pm 
 

Friday 21st Dec  

Kids Christmas Party 7pm 

Santa will bring a small gift for the kids  Xmas 

stocking drawn (9pm) 
 

 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bland Hoteliers Jackpot Draw 

This coming Tuesday will 
see the draw at $600 

Be here between 6pm and 
8pm to win. 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday Night Raffles 

6 meat trays and other 
prizes available. 

Come on down and win 
some meat trays! 

For November all proceeds 
go towards the Cricket Club 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday Night Pub Super Cash Draw 

Back to $5,000 this week.  
It is free to enter and is 

drawn every Friday night 
between 7pm-9pm. 

 You must be here to win.  
Meat raffles are also held on 

Friday night. 
 8 meat trays available. 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 

MORNING 

BREAKY 

8am -9.30am 

Adult $7 

Child $3 

  All you can eat! 

                                                                           

  

 

 

THURSDAY NIGHT 

HAPPY HOUR 

6.30 -7.30pm 

$4.50 Schooners 

$3.50 Middies 
 

FRIDAY NIGHTS 

HAPPY HOUR 7-8pm 

Kitchen will be open 

from 6-8pm 

XXXX Beer on tap 

$10 jugs 

 Raffles: Meat 

trays & Bottle wine 



 

 


